
DEVELOPED BY DANCO COMMUNITIES 

Harbor Point Apartments 
26 Affordable Units 
for Seniors earning 30-50% Area Median Income 
Located at 655 H Street 

 

 

 

*The Crescent City Housing Authority has committed 26 project-based vouchers to this 

project. 

Construction start date:  

May 1, 2024 

 

Projected completion date: November 

30, 2025 

 

Apply for PBV assistance  
at Harbor Point Appartments 

McKenzie Dibble 

Project Manager, Realtor  

Cell 707.672.4002 
 

  

 

 

 
  

 

THE DANCO GROUP OF COMPANIES 
 

  
 

5251 Ericson Way Ste A. 

Arcata, CA 95521 

707.822.9000 

3743 N 24th St 

Phoenix, AZ 85016 

602.643.0081 

  

 

CA #500851 | CA #899392 | AZ #332332 | OR #237482 

www.danco-group.com 
 

https://www.crescentcity.org/departments/HousingAuthority/ApplyingforPBVassistanceatHarborPointSeniorApts

